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WLA Board Meeting 

The next WLA board meeting is scheduled for 6:30 pm on September 12th 
and will be held at LGCC.  

 

 

 

Lake Quality Update 
 
Just a couple of quick notes on our lake's status:  

1. The initial milfoil treatment took place on June 10th and it has proven 
to be very effective.  While not confirmed, at this time a 
second treatment is not anticipated.  

2. Water lily treatment was offered to qualifying lakefront owners and 
those who personally contracted for the service had their waterlily 
beds treated Wednesday August 7th.  

Excessive Road Noise 

House Bill 5696 would give police officers the power to stop noisy cars and 
increase fines.  The bill was brought to the floor and had its third reading 
June 27, 2024 but has been postponed temporarily.  
 
I'm sure Ann Bollin was happy to hear from her prior constituents but after 
the redistricting in 2022 we became part of a different district.  Our 
current state representative is Jennifer Conlin and our state senator is Lana 
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Theis.  
 
Jennifer Conlin (517) 373-7557  JenniferConlin@house.mi.gov 
Lana Theis 517-373-2420  SenLTheis@senate.michigan.gov  
  

Click here for an article describing House Bill 5696.  

 

33rd Annual Fourth of July Memories 

The 4th of July fell on a Thursday this year making it a 4-day weekend for 
many, but it appeared that our regular attendees chose to stay here and 
join in the fun. Our day starts with the swim, bike, run event at 8:00 am at 
the Beach.  We had a good turnout with participants ranging in age from 3 
to 80. Next was the Parade on Winans Drive at 10:30, followed by the flag 
raising ceremony with recognition of local service members and first 
responders. This was followed by the continental breakfast and games in 
the street. The Boat Parade took place at 3:00 followed by the potluck at 
the Beach at 5:00. 
 
All of these events were well attended, with the exception of the 
potluck.  There were predictions of rain, so perhaps that kept folks away 
this year.  Many people help to make this day the wonderful event that it 
is.  They are: Angie, Josh, and Simon Killom, Melissa Benzie, Al and 
Denise Pelky, Liz Larwa and family, Mary Evergreen, Michael and Brenna 
Wheeler, Simon and Lee Ren, and Ken Martenka.  Many thanks to all of 
you.  Martha Leabu 

  

tel:5173737557
mailto:%20JenniferConlin@house.mi.gov
tel:517-373-2420
mailto:SenLTheis@senate.michigan.gov
https://themetrodetroitnews.com/new-michigan-law-would-crack-down-on-drivers-of-modified-cars-that-make-mufflers-loud/
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Lake Life 

33rd Annual Fourth of July Memories 
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These are all pictures I took.  If you have any pictures you'd like to share, 
especially of the boat parade and or the beach potluck, please send them to 
me and I'll include them in the next newsletter.  The Editor 
(Voegelit@gmail.com) 

 

Please welcome our newest neighbors Chris and Andy Clements.  They 

have moved into 5835 Chilson (Old Road) with their three children 

Katherine, Amelia and Andy and a dog, Ella. 

New Neighbors 
 
Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to 
you. Her email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

WLA Board Members 

     Greg Dygert, President                                     Dr. Marty Harris, Governor 
     Michael Wheeler, Vice-President                      Billy Kutsomarkos, Governor 
     Simon Ren, Secretary                                       Evan Yates, At-Large 
     Trish Ibrahim, Treasurer 
 

mailto:Voegelit@gmail.com
mailto:voegelit@gmail.com
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For contact info, please go to the LGCC MEMBER DIRECTORY or contact 
winanslakesecretary@gmail.com. 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a 
current Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club 
membership list OR because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past 
years.  You can email me directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional 
household email addresses, change existing email addresses or be 
removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe option on the electronic 
newsletter to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list. 

https://www.lakelandsgolf.com/Default.aspx?p=v35Directory&ssid=100114&vnf=1

